
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Autumn Term 

Friday 11th November 2016 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you so much for coming along to our          

Remembrance Service. Despite the technical issues 

it was a wonderful service and one which always 

moves us.  

Once again we have had complaints from our    

neighbours about parking at drop off and pick up 

times.  People are parking inconsiderately across 

our neighbours driveways and at times, illegally, 

and causing a real accident risk.  Could we please 

ask you in future to bring your children into the 

playground and then leave them with us? This 

way cars will not be left for up to thirty minutes. 

You will only need to stop whilst you bring your 

child in to the playground. As you know we have a 

member of staff on the gate and two members of 

staff on the playground every morning in order to 

look after all of our pupils. 

Children in Need 

T h i s  y e a r  w e  w i l l  b e  

holding ‘The Great Brereton Bake Off’ on Friday 

18th November to raise money to support Children 

in Need. So put on your aprons and get out the 

mixing bowl and get baking!  The categories are as 

follows: 

Best Tray Bake  Best Cupcakes 

Best Cookies  Best Brereton Themed 

Best Brownies  Best Animal Themed 

All the entries will be sold following the judging. 

Nut Allergies 

Please could we ask you to be mindful of the fact 

that we have two children in school who have      

serious nut allergies. If you could please avoid    

using nuts in your child's packed lunch that would 

be really appreciated. 

NEW School Meals Menu 

The new school meals menu will begin after half 

term on Monday 7th November. 

Please go to the school website to 

view the menu in full. 

Operation Christmas Child 

Thank you so much for your generous support of 

Operation Christmas Child. We sent off over fifty 

shoe boxes this year! What a fantastic response 

from you all. 

Head Lice 

We have had several reports of head lice in school. 

Please check your child’s hair over the half term 

break and treat any head lice or eggs accordingly. 

Key Dates 

Friday 11th November - Remembrance Service 

Wednesday 16th November - Year 6 Beatles  

Museum 

Thursday 17th November - Year 2 Nantwich  

Museum 

Friday 18th November - Year 5 Class Assembly 

Friday 25th November - Christmas Fair 

 

 

 

 

Today we want to celebrate the         

children’s ability to lead a church        

service. 

 

 Our Year 4 pupils were confident and 

happy to speak in a packed church. 

 

 

Well done Year 4 for leading a lovely 

service today. 


